
Elmsbank Open Day 
 
 

We are pleased to confirm an additional Elms Bank Open Day for Year 4 and 

Year 5 families - Monday 13 March 2023 
 

They will be having two sessions – 9.30am and 1.30pm 

  

If any of you would like to attend, please could contact Elms Bank to 

book/reserve a space, via email – enquiries@elmsbank.oaklp.co.uk or telephone 

the office 0161 766 1597. 
 

If you have any questions about these open days, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Thanks  

Miss Quirke (SENCO) 

 

 


